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Mountain Ash Comprehensive School 
 
Outcome of the monitoring visit 
 
Mountain Ash Comprehensive School is judged to have made good progress in 
respect of the key issues for action following the Estyn visit in Ebrill 2013.  The 
school has been removed from the list of schools requiring Estyn monitoring.  There 
will be no further Estyn monitoring visits in relation to this inspection. 
 
 
   

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Claire Morgan 
Assistant Director 

 


